
Borough Pension Plans Administrator 
Act 44 Disclosure Requirements 

 
Under state law, contracting firms or persons who perform professional services 
with one of the pension funds for the Borough of New Holland must file an 
information form providing such information as a public disclosure.  For 2014, 
there were two firms handling professional services of the Police and Non-Uniform 
Pension Funds:  The Principal Life Insurance Company and R. J. Hall Company. 
 
Additional information is available at the Borough Office. 
 


